MINUTES
BOARD OF SELECTMEN
APRIL 10, 2014
Meeting called to order at 5:45 P.M.
Present Selectman Joseph R. D'’Amore and Chairman Donald N.Greaney
Absent Selectman Elizabeth A. Gorski
All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance

The Board discussed the salary increase requested by Assessor’s Office Manager. Moved
Greaney, seconded D’Amore, it was

VOTED: To approve a 2% increase for the Assessors’ Office Manager.  2-0
Omnibus Budget

The Board reviewed the FY'15 Omnibus Budget prepared and presented by the Finance
Director. Moved Greaney, seconded D'Amore, and it was

VOTED: To accept the FY’15 Omnibus Budget for insertion in the 2014
Annual Town Meeting Warrant. 2-0

Winter Rapid Recovery Program

Road Commissioner Arakelian requested the Board review correspondence received from MA
DOT regarding a Winter Rapid Recovery Program to assist cities and towns with additional
funding for repairing damage to roads caused by the winter weather. If the Board approves and
signs the contract, the town will be eligible to receive $32,036 reimbursement from the State for
certain road repairs.

Moved D’Amore, seconded Greaney, and it was
VOTED: To authorize Chairman Greaney to sign the Winter Rapid Recovery Program

Contract to allow the Town of Groveland to receive reimbursement of $32,036
for certain road repairs caused by winter damage. 2-0

Adjournment
Upon motion duly made by D’Amore, seconded by Greaney, it was

VOTED: To adjourn.
Adjourned at 6:40 P.M,

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Lewandowski, Administrative Assistant



